
Retirement
H A P P Y

May your retirement be as bright and
cheerful as your years of hard work

Susan Walker



On behalf of the Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87, we extend our deepest
gratitude to our retiring team member, Susan Walker. Your dedication,

expertise, and years of service have been central to our organization, and it is
well known that this community holds a special place in your heart. Your

tireless commitment to our organization has touched the lives of many, and we
sincerely appreciate everything you have accomplished at the M.D.

Because of your efforts, the M.D. of Bonnyville will continue to flourish and
remain a wonderful place to live and enjoy. Your innovative thinking, integrity

and compassion have created a progressive department that is vibrant and
welcoming. We have all been touched by your calm and kind manner and will

dearly miss your cheeky personality.

Thank you for your unwavering support and for helping to shape the M.D. of
Bonnyville into the exceptional municipality we know today. Your legacy will

continue to inspire those who strive to walk in your footsteps. We wish you all
the best in this next exciting chapter of life and hope you enjoy a well-deserved

retirement filled with joy and fulfillment.

Congratulations Susan


